We're Going Back To School



First Grade

Dear First Grade Families,

In an effort to recognize the different economic situations of our students and families, the only supplies requested for every student at Eureka Elementary for the upcoming school year will be a <u>backpack</u> (big enough to hold a folder and lunch pail, please no wheels) and <u>headphones</u> (for tablets/laptops).

If you would like to make a classroom donation of commonly used items please consider the following, it would be greatly appreciated:

- Clorox Wipes
- 1 Large Box of Tissues/Kleenex (to share with the class)
- Germ-X Hand Sanitizer (class size)
- Quart Size Freezer bags
- Gallon Size Freezer bags

Optional items that are allowed for students' personal use are:

- 1 Box of 24 Crayola Crayons
- 2 Small Glue Sticks
- 1 Pair of Gym Shoes (do not have to be new, to leave at school in locker for gym class and snowy weather)

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kristine Markman